A

e'San Marcos Sheriff's Static ' is holdin
Coffee with the Community on:

Tuesday, March 19th
Noon to 1:00 p.m.
Starbucks
126 Knoll Road, San Marcos

Questions? Call Deputy Jason Allen
or Deputy Aaron Ritt at (760) 510-5200

This is an opportunity to meet and engage with the
San Diego County Sheriff's Department.
You'll have a chance to ask questions, voice concerns
and get to know deputies who patrol your neighborhood.
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http://local.nixle.com/san-diego-county-sheriffs-department/
https://twitter.com/sdsheriff
https://vimeo.com/sdsheriff/videos
http://www.youtube.com/user/sdsheriff
www.sdsheriff.net

